From:

Sent: 06 October 2021 08:47

To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>

Cc: Legister, Linda <Linda.Legister@brent.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Cedar Restaurant, 58 College Road, London, NW10 5ET - 22366

Dear Licensing Team

Thank you for your email of 1 October advising that the applicant has now withdrawn the request
for ‘Off' sales of alcohol and will only use the internal seating area.

I am unclear what this means. Does it mean there will be no people allowed in the outside area at
all? Any use of the garden area will affect neighbouring residents.

In addition to the objections in my original submission, | understand that development of the
premises has taken place without planning permission. Brent Council's Enforcement case
E/21/0653 refers.

The behaviour of the applicants to date suggests that they take little notice of the laws and
regulations governing their activities and therefore they cannot be trusted to abide by any
restrictions or conditions placed on them.

My objection still stands.

Yours sincerely



